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  The Origins of Monsters David Wengrow,2020-04-28
It has often been claimed that monsters--
supernatural creatures with bodies composed from
multiple species--play a significant part in the
thought and imagery of all people from all times.
The Origins of Monsters advances an alternative
view. Composite figurations are intriguingly rare
and isolated in the art of the prehistoric era.
Instead it was with the rise of cities, elites,
and cosmopolitan trade networks that monsters
became widespread features of visual production in
the ancient world. Showing how these fantastic
images originated and how they were transmitted,
David Wengrow identifies patterns in the records
of human image-making and embarks on a search for
connections between mind and culture. Wengrow
asks: Can cognitive science explain the potency of
such images? Does evolutionary psychology hold a
key to understanding the transmission of symbols?
How is our making and perception of images
influenced by institutions and technologies?
Wengrow considers the work of art in the first age
of mechanical reproduction, which he locates in
the Middle East, where urban life began. Comparing
the development and spread of fantastic imagery
across a range of prehistoric and ancient
societies, including Mesopotamia, Egypt, Greece,
and China, he explores how the visual imagination
has been shaped by a complex mixture of historical
and universal factors. Examining the reasons
behind the dissemination of monstrous imagery in
ancient states and empires, The Origins of
Monsters sheds light on the relationship between
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culture and cognition.
  Mathematical Demography David P. Smith,Nathan
Keyfitz,2013-07-23 Mathematical demography is the
centerpiece of quantitative social science. The
founding works of this field from Roman times to
the late Twentieth Century are collected here, in
a new edition of a classic work by David R. Smith
and Nathan Keyfitz. Commentaries by Smith and
Keyfitz have been brought up to date and extended
by Kenneth Wachter and Hervé Le Bras, giving a
synoptic picture of the leading achievements in
formal population studies. Like the original
collection, this new edition constitutes an
indispensable source for students and scientists
alike, and illustrates the deep roots and
continuing vitality of mathematical demography.
  Understanding Human Sexuality Janet Shibley
Hyde,2022
  Not Afraid Daniele Bolelli,2015-12-01 In this
memoir, the author and podcaster discusses his
experiences in martial arts, the death of his
wife, and raising his daughter as a single father.
This book is a meditation on facing fear,
heartbreak, and mortality. In his own irreverent
and inimitable style, Daniele Bolelli tells the
story of his courtship and marriage, which would
have been a sweet story had all hell not broken
loose. Or as he puts it, “Hell was a ninja who
entered my house without being seen. It all began
in such an unremarkable way that it barely
registered as anything meaningful. Little did I
know that the experiences of the next five months
would rip me apart and kill me. They would re-
forge me into a different man. On that day, I
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became an unwilling traveler on a journey through
the heart of fear.” This is the story of a man
who, in rapid succession, has his wife die in his
arms, loses his house and his job, and is left to
care for his nineteen-month-old daughter. Oddly
enough, the best tools for coping with all of this
were those he learned in more than two decades of
martial arts practice. Not Afraid tackles this
extremely heavy subject matter in a light-hearted
style and with an attitude that acknowledges pain
and suffering but denies them dominion over one’s
life. Praise for Not Afraid “Not Afraid is an
adventure story of the truest, deepest sort.
You’ve never read a story like this or known a man
like this.” —Chris Ryan, New York
Times–bestselling author of Sex at Dawn “A true
warrior poet, Daniele bleeds on these pages with
fearless vulnerability and uncensored humor.”
—Aubrey Marcus, writer and CEO of Onnit.com
“Bolelli is a genius warrior philosopher. What he
talks about here is the opposite of a victim’s
mentality. By sharing the emotionally apocalyptic
experience he has gone through, he gives a gift to
anyone who is struggling with the dragon of fear
and sadness.” —Duncan Trussell, comedian and host
of the podcast The Duncan Trussell Family Hour
  Of Green Illusions Clifton Lopez,
  Applied Regression Analysis and Generalized
Linear Models John Fox,2015-03-18 Combining a
modern, data-analytic perspective with a focus on
applications in the social sciences, the Third
Edition of Applied Regression Analysis and
Generalized Linear Models provides in-depth
coverage of regression analysis, generalized
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linear models, and closely related methods, such
as bootstrapping and missing data. Updated
throughout, this Third Edition includes new
chapters on mixed-effects models for hierarchical
and longitudinal data. Although the text is
largely accessible to readers with a modest
background in statistics and mathematics, author
John Fox also presents more advanced material in
optional sections and chapters throughout the
book. Accompanying website resources containing
all answers to the end-of-chapter exercises.
Answers to odd-numbered questions, as well as
datasets and other student resources are available
on the author′s website. NEW! Bonus chapter on
Bayesian Estimation of Regression Models also
available at the author′s website.
  Create Your Own Religion Daniele
Bolelli,2013-01-01 Create Your Own Religion is a
call to arms--an open invitation to question all
the values, beliefs, and worldviews that humanity
has so far held as sacred in order to find the
answers we need to the very practical problems
facing us. Writer, philosopher, and professor of
comparative religion, Daniele Bolelli, leads the
reader through three thousand years of mythology,
misogyny, misinformation, and the flat-out lies
about revealed truth that continue to muddle our
ability to live a peaceful life, free of guilt and
shame and the ultimate fear of death. Our
worldviews are in desperate need of some
housecleaning, says Bolelli. We enter the 21st
century still carrying on our backs the prejudices
and ways of thinking of countless past
generations. What worked for them may or may not



6

still be of use, so it is our job to make sure to
save the tools that can help us and let go of the
dead weight.
  Neurotransmitters, Drugs and Brain Function Roy
Webster,2001-11-28 Neurotransmitters, Drugs and
Brain Function aims to link basic aspects of the
activity of neurotransmitters at the receptor and
synaptic level with their role in normal brain
function, disease states, and drug action. Thus,
the material considers to what extent our
knowledge of the central synaptic action of
certain drugs can explain their possible roles in
the cause of diseases and in the modes of action
of drugs effective in those conditions. It offers
a working explanation of drug and neurotransmitter
action in CNS function, with a clear,
comprehensive, and challenging style of writing.
The authors review the chemical basis for drugs
and the conditions they treat. It also, includes
numerous illustrations and schematic diagrams.
  Pediatrics Steven P. Shelov,1996 ere is a
concise, practical guide for third year medical
students seeking to make the most of their
pediatric clinical clerkship. Stressing logical,
efficient problem solving, differential diagnosis
and implementation of treatment, the text also
helps the reader understand the distinctions
between ambulatory and in-patient settings
  Population Issues Leo J.G. van Wissen,Pearl A.
Dykstra,2012-12-06 This volume marks the end of an
eight-year program of research on population
issues, launched in 1990 by the Netherlands
Organization for Scientific Research: The NWO
Priority Program on Population Issues. Initiatives
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for this program of research were taken over ten
years ago by Hans Van Ginkel-who became the first
program chair - and Dirk Van De Kaa. The Dutch
community of population scientists is deeply
indebted to them for their early efforts. At the
time, the program carried the name Between
Individual Development and Social Solidarity: Pop
ulation and Society in a Period of Transition. The
goals of the Priority Program were threefold: To
reduce the fragmentation of research on population
issues; to increase collabora tion among
population researchers with different disciplinary
back grounds; and to strengthen the position of
population studies in Dutch academe and in
international forums. Looking back over eight
years of programed research, we can safely say
that the Priority Program has given an enormous
impetus to population research in the Netherlands
- as this volume attests. This program of research
could not have been carried out success fully
without the valuable contributions and
constructive input of a large group of scientists.
The scope and the focus of the Priority Program
were defined by a preparatory committee chaired by
Gerard Frinking.
  Families and Food in Hard Times Rebecca
O’Connell ,Julia Brannen,2021-05-24 Food is
fundamental to health and social participation,
yet food poverty has increased in the global
North. Adopting a realist ontology and taking a
comparative case approach, Families and Food in
Hard Times addresses the global problem of
economic retrenchment and how those most affected
are those with the least resources. Based on
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research carried out with low-income families with
children aged 11-15, this timely book examines
food poverty in the UK, Portugal and Norway in the
decade following the 2008 financial crisis. It
examines the resources to which families have
access in relation to public policies, local
institutions and kinship and friendship networks,
and how they intersect. Through ‘thick
description’ of families’ everyday lives, it
explores the ways in which low income impacts upon
practices of household food provisioning, the
types of formal and informal support on which
families draw to get by, the provision and role of
school meals in children’s lives, and the
constraints upon families’ social participation
involving food. Providing extensive and intensive
knowledge concerning the conditions and
experiences of low-income parents as they
endeavour to feed their families, as well as
children’s perspectives of food and eating in the
context of low income, the book also draws on the
European social science literature on food and
families to shed light on the causes and
consequences of food poverty in austerity Europe.
  Risking the Future Panel on Adolescent Pregnancy
and Childbearing,National Research Council,Cheryl
D. Hayes,1987-01-15 Abstract: This book presents
the findings, conclusions, and recommendations of
the Committee on Child Development Research and
Public Policy within the National Research
Council. The panel examined research and existing
programs which address the areas of adolescent
sexuality, pregnancy, and childbearing with the
intent of making recommendations for policy
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making, program design, program evaluation, and
research. The panel's report is presented in
chapters addressing the following topics: trends
in adolescent sexuality and fertility, society and
changing roles of adolescents, determinants of
sexual behavior, effects of adolescent
childbearing, interventions, and priorities for
data collection, research, policies, and programs.
An accompanying volume contains the working papers
on which the report was based. The working papers
address three broad areas, which are: 1)
influences on early sexual and fertility behavior,
2) consequences of early sexual and fertility
behavior, and 3) programs and policies related to
teen pregnancy and sexuality.
  Experimental Design and Data Analysis for
Biologists Gerry P. Quinn,Michael J.
Keough,2002-03-21 An essential textbook for any
student or researcher in biology needing to design
experiments, sample programs or analyse the
resulting data. The text begins with a revision of
estimation and hypothesis testing methods,
covering both classical and Bayesian philosophies,
before advancing to the analysis of linear and
generalized linear models. Topics covered include
linear and logistic regression, simple and complex
ANOVA models (for factorial, nested, block, split-
plot and repeated measures and covariance
designs), and log-linear models. Multivariate
techniques, including classification and
ordination, are then introduced. Special emphasis
is placed on checking assumptions, exploratory
data analysis and presentation of results. The
main analyses are illustrated with many examples
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from published papers and there is an extensive
reference list to both the statistical and
biological literature. The book is supported by a
website that provides all data sets, questions for
each chapter and links to software.
  Invasive Species in Forests and Rangelands of
the United States Therese M. Poland,Toral Patel-
Weynand,Deborah M. Finch,Chelcy Ford
Miniat,Deborah C. Hayes,Vanessa M.
Lopez,2021-02-01 This open access book describes
the serious threat of invasive species to native
ecosystems. Invasive species have caused and will
continue to cause enormous ecological and economic
damage with ever increasing world trade. This
multi-disciplinary book, written by over 100
national experts, presents the latest research on
a wide range of natural science and social science
fields that explore the ecology, impacts, and
practical tools for management of invasive
species. It covers species of all taxonomic groups
from insects and pathogens, to plants,
vertebrates, and aquatic organisms that impact a
diversity of habitats in forests, rangelands and
grasslands of the United States. It is well-
illustrated, provides summaries of the most
important invasive species and issues impacting
all regions of the country, and includes a
comprehensive primary reference list for each
topic. This scientific synthesis provides the
cultural, economic, scientific and social context
for addressing environmental challenges posed by
invasive species and will be a valuable resource
for scholars, policy makers, natural resource
managers and practitioners.
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  The Continental Army Robert K. Wright,1983 A
narrative analysis of the complex evolution of the
Continental Army, with the lineages of the 177
individual units that comprised the Army, and
fourteen charts depicting regimental organization.
  How Social Movements Matter Marco Giugni,Doug
McAdam,Charles Tilly,1999 Bringing together
several well-known scholars, this volume offers an
assessment of the consequences of social movements
in Western countries. Policy, institutional,
cultural, short- and long-term, and intended and
unintended outcomes are among the types of
consequences the authors consider in depth. They
also compare political outcomes of several
contemporary movements -- specifically, women's,
peace, ecology, and extreme right-wing movements -
- in different countries. Book jacket.
  Emerging Answers Douglas Kirby,2001 This report
summarizes three bodies of research on teenage
pregnancy and programs to reduce the risk of
teenage pregnancy. Studies included in this report
were completed in 1980 or later, conducted in the
United States or Canada, targeted adolescents,
employed an experimental or quasi-experimental
design, had a sample size of at least 100 in the
combined treatment and control group, and measured
the impact on sexual or contraceptive behavior,
pregnancy, or childbearing. Six chapters focus on:
(1) Making the Case for Prevention Efforts:
Adolescent Risk-Taking Behavior and Its
Consequences; (2) Looking for Reasons Why: The
Antecedents of Adolescent Sexual Behavior; (3)
Assessing the Evidence: Factors Affecting the
Strength of Research Results; (4) Emerging
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Answers: The Behavioral Impact of Programs To
Reduce Adolescent Sexual Risk-Taking; (5) Looking
Forward: Conclusions about the State of Research
and the Effectiveness of Programs; and (6)
Bringing It Home: Applying These Research Results
in Communities. (Chapters contain references.)
(SM)
  Preconception Health and Care: A Life Course
Approach Jill Shawe,Eric A.P. Steegers,Sarah
Verbiest,2020-06-26 This book provides a
practical, multidisciplinary approach to support a
broad range of health professionals, social
workers, public health workers and others tasked
with providing health and care to young adults.
The continuum of life begins with the health and
wellness of parents prior to conception, followed
by embryonic and fetal development, and continues
throughout life. Each person’s life stages prepare
them for the next and determine their health
outcome and wellbeing over time. The text
highlights the importance of promoting health
throughout the lifespan, the influence of
intergenerational health, and the concept of the
Developmental Origins of Health and Disease in
epigenetic processes and embryology. Authors
underscore the importance of advancing health
equity and lift up some of the ethical
considerations in this work. The authors explore
specific interventions in four major categories:
Lifestyle, Infections, Nutrition, and
Contraception / Pregnancy Planning (LINC).
Preconception care is defined by the World Health
Organization as the provision of biomedical,
behavioural and social health interventions to
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women and couples before conception. Preconception
care includes evidence-based interventions to
improve health status, to reduce behaviours,
individual and environmental factors that
contribute to poor health outcomes. This book
offers readers evidence-based guidance regarding
fertility awareness and sperm health, genetic
counselling and lifestyle assessments, as well as
mental wellbeing, alcohol, tobacco and
pharmacotherapy, and specialist care for those
with chronic conditions, including a review of
medications. It also covers relevant infections,
including HIV and the Zika virus, as well as
different types of environmental and occupational
exposure. The book employs a framework focusing on
health promotion, the social determinants of
health, and the science behind preconception care.
Strategies for improving preconception and
interconception health, including examples from
around the globe, are described in detail.
  Handbook of Population Dudley L. Poston,Michael
Micklin,2006-04-26 This comprehensive handbook
provides an overview and update of the issues,
theories, processes, and applications of the
social science of population studies. The volume's
30 chapters cover the full range of conceptual,
empirical, disciplinary, and applied approaches to
the study of demographic phenomena. This book is
the first effort to assess the entire field since
Hauser and Duncan's 1959 classic, The Study of
Population. The chapter authors are among the
leading contributors to demographic scholarship
over the past four decades. They represent a
variety of disciplines and theoretical
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perspectives as well as interests in both basic
and applied research.
  Intelligent Systems Technologies and
Applications 2016 Juan Manuel Corchado
Rodriguez,Sushmita Mitra,Sabu M. Thampi,El-Sayed
El-Alfy,2016-09-19 This book constitutes the
thoroughly refereed proceedings of the second
International Symposium on Intelligent Systems
Technologies and Applications (ISTA’16), held on
September 21–24, 2016 in Jaipur, India. The 80
revised papers presented were carefully reviewed
and selected from 210 initial submissions and are
organized in topical sections on image processing
and artificial vision, computer networks and
distributed systems, intelligent tools and
techniques and applications using intelligent
techniques.
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dissertations
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before
downloading
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Free Paper Toy
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conclusion, the
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download free
PDF files
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allows you to
save a document
as a PDF file
instead of
printing it on
paper. Online
converters:
There are
various online
tools that can
convert
different file
types to PDF.
How do I edit a
Duncan Trussell
Free Paper Toy
Download PDF?
Editing a PDF
can be done
with software
like Adobe
Acrobat, which
allows direct
editing of
text, images,
and other
elements within
the PDF. Some
free tools,
like PDFescape
or Smallpdf,
also offer
basic editing
capabilities.

How do I
convert a
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another file
format? There
are multiple
ways to convert
a PDF to
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Use online
converters like
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Zamzar, or
Adobe Acrobats
export feature
to convert PDFs
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Word, Excel,
JPEG, etc.
Software like
Adobe Acrobat,
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export or save
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protect a
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editing
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password
protection. In
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for working
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for working
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features.
PDFsam: Allows
splitting,
merging, and
editing PDFs.
Foxit Reader:
Provides basic
PDF viewing and
editing
capabilities.
How do I
compress a PDF
file? You can
use online
tools like
Smallpdf,
ILovePDF, or
desktop
software like
Adobe Acrobat
to compress PDF
files without
significant
quality loss.
Compression
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file size,
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easier to share
and download.
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like Adobe
Acrobat,
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Mac), or
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files by
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fields and
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Are there any
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when working
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restrictions
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